
September 15, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians:

School Council invites all parents to be involved in their child’s education.  We
encourage you to consider becoming a part of the School Council here at Hespeler Public
School.  Our Council is comprised of several Executive positions in addition to our
voting Parent Member positions.  Our first School Council meeting with School Council
Elections for the Executive positions will be held on Monday September 19, 2022 at 7pm
in the school library. We encourage all who are interested in being a member of our
Council to attend on this date.

We want our School Council to be accessible for all.  As such, we will provide a virtual
link to those who wish to be members but are unable to attend on a given evening.  Please
email Rebecca Jutzi (rebecca_jutzi@wrdsb.ca) if you are unable to attend in person and
wish to participate virtually.  We will also provide childcare for school age children in the
gym if childcare is a barrier to attending.  This will be with Grade 6/7 students.  Please
note that you must email Rebecca by the Friday prior to the meeting so that it can be
arranged (ie., by Friday, September 16th for the meeting on September 19th).

For your reference and planning, the meeting dates for the remainder of the school year
are as follows:

Mon., Sept. 19, 2022 Mon., Dec. 19, 2022 Mon., Mar. 20, 2023
Mon., Oct. 17, 2022 Mon., Jan. 16, 2023 Mon., April 13, 2023
Mon., Nov. 21, 2022 Mon., Feb. 13, 2023 Mon., May. 15, 2023

We look forward to seeing you on September 19th.

Sincerely

Rebecca Jutzi Karen Canapini Sharon McKeown
Principal Vice Principal Council Chair
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